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A meeting of the District Board of Trustees, Lake-Sumter State College, was called to order on 
June 28, 2018 at 3:40 p.m. in Room 210, Student Services Building, Leesburg Campus, by Mr. 
Scott Blankenship, Chair.  The other Committee members in attendance were Mr. Bryn Blaise, 
Mrs. Marcia Butler, Mrs. Jennifer Hill, Mr. Bret Jones, Ms. Emily Lee, Mr. Kelly Rice, and Mr. 
Pete Wahl.  Dr. Stanley Sidor, College President, was also in attendance. 
 
Mr. Blankenship opened the meeting and stated that the object of the meeting was to develop a 
slate of officers (Chairman and Vice Chairman) for 2018-2019 to be recommended at the Board 
meeting.  He also stated no vote would come out of this meeting the purpose was to open it up 
to those who may wish to serve.  
 
He asked if anyone had a desire to serve as the chairman or vice-chairman for the 18-19 
academic year.  
 
Mr. Kelly Rice stated that Mr. Peter Wahl has done an excellent job serving as Vice Chairman 
and he would like to recommend him for Chairman. Marcia Butler supported the 
recommendation. Pete Wahl a


